
Project Update: January 2012 
 
I wanted to share a link to a video as update material for my 
project: http://youtu.be/gLqx4jgkp08. This video was produced with information partially 
collected during my thesis and the animation was paid with money I saved from the funding 
Rufford gave me for the field trips. Therefore, the animation has the proper 
acknowledgment to Rufford at the end (with the credits). 
 
The animation was posted 4 days ago in the web page and FB page of the NGO I work with 
in Peru and yesterday the most important national newspaper in Peru (El Comercio) made a 
note for their online version (http://snipurl.com/223huxt).   In less than 24 hours more than 
40 000 persons have read (click) the note. The YouTube video is close to getting 1000 hits. 
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